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Comments: There is an imbalance in the number of motorized single track trail vs. non-motorized. The scales

continue to tip in favor of mountain bikes and hikers that use trails that were created by motos. We cannot

continue to lose access simply because we have people from out of town and wealthy neighborhood  invasions

that want us gone.  It's just like wildlife....they were here first and we must respect that.  Motos created many of

the multi-use single tracks and that should be respected.  All of the people I ride with have great respect for the

outdoors and wildlife closers.  We would all like to maintain the balance so they can continue to thrive and that in

turn makes the hunters happy.  This us versus them has to stop and the only way that can happen is if we have

somewhat equal access shares to trails. 


